
	

	 	

Reference No.: OVCA-19-20-059 
 
13 March 2019 
 
To:  All Concerned 
 
  Through: All Deans, Vice Deans and Program Directors 
 
 
 
 
From:  Juanito O. Cabanias, LPT, MAE, PhD 
  Vice Chancellor 
 
Subject:  Suspension of Classes 
 
Greetings in St. La Salle! 
 
Please be informed that the De La Salle Medical and Health Sciences Institute continues to abide by official 
directives from the Local Government Unit of the Province of Cavite regarding class suspensions. 
 
In conjunction with this, per Governor JonVic Remulla, there shall be no classes for University Graduate (Master of 
Arts in Nursing and Doctor of Medicine) and Undergraduate students at DLSMHSI on March 16, 2020. Alternative 
tasks or requirements through on-line or other platforms shall be provided, details of which shall be given by the 
faculty members concerned. 
 
However, the arrangement and schedule for Clinical Clerks (fourth year Medical students) shall be communicated 
to the faculty members, clinical chairs, parents, and students by Dr. Madeleine Grace M. Sosa, Dean of the 
College of Medicine. 
 
Together and by association, let us pray for the safety of all DLSMHSI students, academic teaching faculty, 
academic service faculty, and non-teaching personnel.  
 
Thank you very much. 
 


